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use, as in the case above mentioned, and one other still 
with us, the persons placing them in the Home have failed 
to meet the payment. The Home is intended only for res­
pectable old women, and such are generally members of 
churches, or have friends interested in them, to whom it 
is a great comfort to know, that for such a small sum they 
can, in their old age, have a comfortable home and the 
necessary attention and care. '

As we mentioned in last year’s 'report, we do not make 
iany special collection for this department of our work, 
neither do we receive any City grsfnt for it, therefore 
we are grateful to all those who, recognizing the needs, 
kindly add—when giving their subscription for the In­
dustrial Refuge — something for the Aged Women’s 

These special gifts will all be found in the list of
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To be the means of helping the old and fe&ble, who are 
left without any one to attend to their needs, to a place 
where they will meet with quiet comfort and patient care, 
is surely one of those works which will bring to the helper 
the blessing of the Master.

Miss Lee still remains our faithful, kind and careful 
matron.

Religious services were most faithfully given during the :i§ 

session by students from both Wycliffe and Knox colleges.
We thank them heartily, and will look forward to a repeti­
tion of what is so much /valued by the old people them- 
Selves. We are indebted also to several ladies outside the 
management for visiting regularly, and reading ^nd praying
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